
A Helping Hand – March 2023 

17 members of the group turned up to a practical session where members helped 
each other to advance some part of their family history research. Nobody left without 
having advanced their skills, their family tree or both. The wi-fi in the Dales Room 
enabled everyone to log-on to one of the genealogy sites and see what they could 
find out – with a neighbour to help them along. The session was very popular and a 
similar session will be held every other month for the next few months at least. 

The next meeting of the Genealogy Group will be on Thursday 6th of April at 2 p.m. 
at Enterprise House. The topic will be ‘Illegitimacy, Bastards and Bastardy Bonds’. 

 
 


